
 

 

 
 
8th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

In reception we have been looking at the fairy tale Jack and the Beanstalk. We have been growing 
our own beans and have made a giant beanstalk. In maths we have been learning to tell the time 
to o'clock. This week Miss Marsh's class have really enjoyed their trip to Westleigh High School 
looking at life cycles. Mrs Nicholson's class can't wait to go next week! 
 
This week Year 1/2 have been making a huge effort to welcome Mrs Ellaby into our phase. We 
have started reading our new book "Meerkat Mail" and have been looking at lots of different 
habitats and the animals that live there. We have done our own research on meerkats and have 
begun to make a fact file about them.  
 
This week in 3/4 we have been writing a sequel to Harry Potter predicting what may happen next. 
Year 3 have been working hard to solve different measure problems in maths and we have all 
been learning how to read and write pentatonic scales on a glockenspiel.  
 
Year 5/6 have been working on percentages of amounts in maths and have been writing an 
emotive piece of writing to match the short video "The Piano" as well as learning the names of 
different animals in Spanish! We are very excited about our Brathay trip next week and can't wait 
to go! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Miss Frost 
Year 1/2 Teacher 
 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Monday, 11th June 2018 – Year 6 Brathay Trip 
Wednesday, 13th June 2018 – New Reception Intake Meeting starts at 5:45 pm – 7:00 pm 
Monday, 18th June 2018 – Reception Class Trip – Outdoor Adventure to Haigh Hall 
Tuesday, 19th June 2018 – Sports Day LITTLE DRAGON’S ONLY (weather permitting) details to follow 
Wednesday, 20th June 2018 – Sports Day Rec – Year 6 (weather permitting) details to follow 
Friday, 22nd June 2018 – Year 1/2 – Trip to Formby Beach – details to follow 
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